
Date: Tuesday,
October 22nd

Time: 6:00 – 7:30pm

Location: Dacula HS
Commons Area

Cost: FREE

H I G H  S C H O O L

CINEMA
DRIVE: 

DACULA

As a part of National Teen Driver Safety
Week, Dacula High School will be hosting
Cinema Drive, A FREE 3-D Interactive Teen
Driving Program on October 22nd!

EVENT
DETAILS:

RSVP required! Maximum of 200
participants

A free 3D
Interactive
Teen Driving
Program


